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Buenos Aires, September 25
th

 2017 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Eugenia Camino who has taught Spanish with us for the 

past years. During her teaching here at VOS Buenos Aires, she was a wonderful asset to our school.  

Her ability to connect with students and other teachers was highly appreciated by everyone and her 

professional skills were present all throughout her career with VOS. 

 Eugenia was 100% reliable on punctuality, manners, dedication and material care. She taught the different 

skills in all the convenient levels of MCER also preparing students for DELE Exams and showing interest 

towards the students ‘needs and interests.  

She was always on good terms with both the facility and her students. If considered for a position, there is no 

doubt that your school will feel pleased to have her on your team.  

Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Magdalena Cambiasso – Directora  

 

 


